
 

Please join us at our 
First General WB PTA Meeting 

Date: Monday, September 18th, 2017 

Time: 6:30pm – 8:30pm 

Where: Major Edwards Elementary School Cafeteria 

Come support the West Boylston PTA! 

➢ Meet Principal Richard Meagher and Superintendent of Schools 

Dr. Elizabeth Schaper 

➢ Come meet other Major Edwards parents 

➢ We will be voting on School Council, Secretary, and PTA chair 

positions 

➢ Light refreshments will be served  

 

This meeting is for any PTA member!  Not a member?  You can join 

today or during the meeting for $15! 

Questions?  E-mail Heidi Vaillancourt-Ward :  

hvaillancourt@gmail.com 


